Virtual General Membership Meeting

September 17, 2025

Q.
Via Zoom

**Pre-registration Required**

Registration

Registration will be required to receive the information to attend the Virtual General
Membership Meeting.

Please email cupel16@cupe116.com or phone 604-827-1705 to register.

We will need your employee number, name and preferred e-mail before 12 pm (noon)
on September 17, 2025 in order for you to be able to attend the Virtual General
Membership meeting.

You will receive the meeting link information sometime between 2 — 3 pm once we have
a complete list of attendees. Please watch for it on your email.

Motions

o To send up to six representatives to the United Way's 31st Anniversary L.abour
Appreciation Night, held in Burnaby on November 20, 2025, and pay all
associated costs

Society Business

Society Picnic was held on July 26, 2025
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